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Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
This term staff have noticed that some students have come to school dressed in black canvas 
style shoes.  
 
Pictures of similar styled shoes are displayed below for your reference. These shoes are not 
formal school shoes and are not acceptable at Emmanuel Christian Community School. The key 
differences are that they have a flat sole underneath, they have laces extending further down the 
shoe than a formal shoe and they may not be polishable. 
 
If your child has a pair of these shoes, then you will need to arrange to have them replaced with 
proper formal school shoes ready for the start of Term 2.  
 

Examples of unacceptable shoes  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Example of a formal school shoe that is acceptable  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact the school should you have any questions or concerns about this school 
requirement.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Stuart Hayward 
Deputy Principal Students 
7 April 2022 
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